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I would like to support the restoration of public transportation to Swan Island. As a 
resident of Richmond, I can see Swan Island from my backyard. In the past, my 
family and friends have enjoyed camping and hiking there. But sadly, in the last 
few years, we have not been able to do that, as the ferry has been discontinued. 
Swan Island is a wonderful resource, a unique gem in the Kennebec River. Please 
restore ferry service so everyone who wants to visit this island can do that.


